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 Proud to support Back to Basics 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding regarding the School Closures for the Junior School 
this week.  I appreciate that it has been tricky organising work and childcare.  The Years 3 to 5 team 
have enjoyed sharing the remote learning which has been completed, thank you for your efforts with 
this. 

We have been informed by Hampshire County Council that essential works have been completed, 
and the Junior School can reopen as usual on Monday 28th April. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 
 
Mrs Livingstone  
Executive Headteacher 
 
 


